
Submitter: Travis Kincher 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

In-person only is a tactic use by cowardly politicians who are afraid of their own 

constituents. It disproportionately disenfranchises the poor, the working class, the 

elderly, and the infirm. It is, plainly and simply, voter suppression. 

 

Oregon's current system of mail-in voting invites no fraud, and should be a proud 

bellwether of our state's commitment to democracy, one that the whole country 

should seek to emulate. We should not backslide to appease would-be tyrants. 


